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Dear Colleagues

PepsiCo welcomes the opportunity to respond to the Department of the Environment, Climate and
Communications’ consultation on a Deposit Return Scheme in Ireland. PepsiCo is a long-standing member of the
Irish Beverage Council (IBC) and we fully support and endorse the consultation response that the IBC has put
forward this afternoon.

Thanks and wishing you all the best for the weekend,

% PEPSICO
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